
   
 

I am getting calls from someone claiming to be “Mechanics Choice” 

trying to sell me a warranty.  Is that you?   
No, it’s not us.  We want to let you know that these calls are not from “MCW” but 
appear to possibly be from a company called “Mechanics Choice, Inc.” 
     

So, who are you?   
 We are “MCW” We do not sell warranties directly to the public.  Our warranties 
are only available through our network of authorized and licensed auto and 
powersports dealers.  Even then, they are only available in conjunction with the sale 
of a vehicle.   Again, we do not make phone calls, market or sell our warranties 
directly to the public. 

     

So, who is it that’s calling me then?   
While we can’t be certain, there is a company simply called “Mechanics Choice, Inc.” 
We think they may market and sell warranties directly to the public. They can be 
reached at www.mechanicschoice.com or 844.740.5143.   We are in no way 
affiliated with that company. 

     

Is there anything you can do to make them stop?   
We wish we could!  This has caused a lot of confusion!  Unfortunately having a 
similar name isn’t against the law.  We strongly suggest that you get all the details 
you can about exactly who is calling you, then take appropriate actions by notifying 
the proper authorities. 

     

What else can I do to make them stop?   
We encourage you to make sure you are signed up with the Federal Do Not Call 
Registry.  More information about signing up and reporting abuse can be found 
here:  www.donotcall.gov . 
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